
 

 
We Want Your SMILE  
 

We want your SMILE You have heard us talking about 

SMILE, but have you considered it for yourself? SMILE 

is the latest technology in laser vision correction. There 

are several reasons to consider this procedure if you 

are nearsighted or have blurry vision and would like to 

reduce or eliminate your use of glasses and contacts.  

If you haven’t thought about it for yourself, contact your 

eye care professional to talk about the possibilities. We 

want you to understand your options, and we will work 

with you to determine the best outcome for your vision.  

We want you to see your SMILE!  

You won’t decide alone.  

Your eye doctor will help you determine if SMILE might 

be a vision correction option for you to consider. Each 

patient gets a detailed eye examination with an 

optometrist or ophthalmologist to fully determine if he 

or she is a good SMILE candidate. Things like the nature 

and degree of the refractive error as well as curvature 

and thickness of the cornea will be deciding factors.   

It’s gentle, with quick visual recovery time.   

SMILE is a minimally invasive laser vision correction 

procedure, making it a desired option for many 

patients. Like LASIK, SMILE has minimal surgical risks 

– it’s a proven and consistent procedure for patients 

desiring to see better without glasses and contacts. 

Patients can often get back to many daily activities – 

like driving, showering and working – in just one day!  

Call us today at (855) 64-SMILE and we will help you 

determine whether SMILE is the laser vision correction 

option for you. 

 


